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September 14, 2012 

 

 

 

Joe Corbett 

880 Windjammer Ln 

Orono MN 55364 

 

VIA EMAIL: minnesotajoe2004@yahoo.com 

 

Re: Appeal for property at 168 Forbes Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Corbett: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 14, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council deny the appeal on the exterior 

tuckpointing foundation, deck and retaining wall and grant until October 12, 2012 as stated in the 

Fire order; grant until December 19, 2012 for the interior tuckpointing foundation.  The 

tuckpointing will need to be done under permit. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, October 17, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 Council Chambers if you wish to contest further.   

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MV 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Officer 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

William Beumer (email) 
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